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Looking forward to our visit from author Chris Priestley   
 

 

 
 
High School pupils are very excited about our prospective visit from the renowned author, 
Chris Priestley on Monday 6th February. This is the first time we have been able to invite an 
author into school since the Covid restrictions and all pupils in Upper 3, Lower 4 and Upper 4 
have been very busy preparing for this special event which will link into World Book Day 
celebrations in March. This week, pupils have been researching Chris’s work and finding out 
about his inspirations for writing and his chosen genre. Pupils have also read examples of his 
stories and have chosen a book which will add to their collections at home.  
 
 
Mrs Marae Burns  
 


